
 
 
 

September 30, 2021 
 

KXL Keystone Eyre 558S Substation Interconnection 
Notice of project cancellation  

 
Thank you for your participation in the KXL Keystone Eyre 558S Substation Interconnection. This 
project was approved by the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) on May 27, 2011 to support the 
Keystone XL Project proposed by TransCanada Keystone Pipeline Limited Partnership (TC Energy). 
 
AltaLink’s approved project included: 
 

• Building approximately 17 kilometers of new 144 kilovolt (kV) transmission line 
• Building a new substation, called Eyre 558S, located in SW-14-39-6-W4 
• Installing a telecommunications tower, approximately 25 metres in height, in the new 

substation 
 

Construction of the approved project has not started, and this letter is to inform you that on     
August 4, 2021, TC Energy formally requested that AltaLink cancel the project.   
 
Additionally, on August 16, 2021, the Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) cancelled the project’s 
request for system access service. See the enclosed AESO Stakeholder Update – Project Cancellation 
for more information. If you have questions about the cancelled request for system access service, 
please contact the AESO at 1‐888‐866‐2959 or stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. 
 
Contact us 
 
We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1‐877‐267‐1453. You can also view more information about 
the project at http://www.altalink.ca/projects. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Lee 
Manager, Consultation 
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